
Circular No – 107 / 2023 

Date: 21.11.2023 

To 

All Members of the Association 

KARNATAKA STATE MINIMUM WAGES ADVISORY BOARD 

RECONSTITUTED 

1. The Government of Karnataka has reconstituted the State Minimum Wages

Advisory Board by notification no. KD/191/LWA/2023 dated 16.11.2023.

2. Copy of the notification dated 16.11.2023 is enclosed.

3. The members may please note that President / General Secretary of the

Karnataka Employers’ Association is one of the members of the State

Advisory Board.

4. The members may please note that as and when draft notifications with

regard to revision of minimum wages are notified by the Government,

suggestions for discussion during the course of meeting of the Advisory Board

may be sent to the President or the General Secretary of KEA

For KARNATAKA EMPLOYERS’ ASSOCIATION 
Sd/ 

[B C Prabhakar] 
    President 












